
 
For more information on the events listed or for general support 

contact the TMHS Parent Educator rosylyn.west@fortbendisd.com 
                                                                      

September 2022 

 

IMPORTANT DATES:                                  
9/23 PROFESSIONAL LEARNING DAY 
NO  STUDENTS 
 
 

 
  10/7 EARLY RELEASE 
  END OF 1ST 9 WEEKS 
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Having a hobby gives us 
something fun to do during our 
leisure time and gives us the 
chance to learn new skills.  
Having a hobby can also lead to 
improved mental health. Bring 
your yarn and needles to MHS 
room C102 on Wednesday, 
September 21st, 5:00pm and 
learn crochet basics. Click the 
link below to sign up. 

https://bit.ly/3TVb4P3 

 

 

The Parent and Family Resource 
Center offers support for parents 
using Skyward, Schoology and 
Teams on Mondays from 8:30am 
until 11:00am.  To request an 
appointment email 
rosylyn.west@fortbendisd.com.  
Virtual appointments via Teams 
are also available.   

 

  

 

Please scan the QR code  to 
complete the Fall 2022 Parent 
and Family Resource Center 
survey.  This tool is intended 
to get input from parents a on 
the resources, classes and 
general support you would like 
to have available to you 
through the P&FRC. 

 
 

 

https://ktbunch.blogspot.com/2016/03/hello-march.html
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by-nc-nd/3.0/
https://www.flickr.com/photos/182229932@N07/48462471237
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by/3.0/
https://bit.ly/3TVb4P3
mailto:rosylyn.west@fortbendisd.com
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